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Legislative Update - February 4, 2015
Join Tommy on Facebook to ask questions and contribute to the conversation.

View this on YouTube

It's USC Day at the State House which is always fun! Various 
Judicial Elections occurred today (one was a very hot topic!). 
And on to infrastructure! As we work with the Governor's 
Office, we will visit several options including DOT reform, Tax 
reform, and funding to address the road issues.
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